
 

NOTICE 
 

This is to advise that I have today issued a Final Approval for the revised Access Arrangement 
for the Mid-West and South-West Gas Distribution Systems lodged by AlintaGas on 
13 July 2000. 

The Mid-West and South-West Gas Distribution Systems include natural gas reticulation areas 
in the Geraldton, Eneabba, Perth metropolitan, Harvey, Bunbury and Busselton regions. 

The Final Decision required AlintaGas to make 44 amendments, which have now been 
incorporated within the revised Access Arrangement. 

A copy of the Final Approval ($10), and the revised Access Arrangement and Access 
Arrangement Information ($25) can be obtained from the Office of Gas Access Regulation at 
the fees indicated.  The documents can, however, be downloaded from the Internet at 
(http://www.offgar.wa.gov.au/) free of charge. 

For further information contact: 

Mr Peter Kolf 
Executive Director 
Office of Gas Access Regulation 
Phone +61 8 9213 1900 
Fax + 61 8 9213 1999 

 

 

 

 

KEN MICHAEL 
GAS ACCESS REGULATOR 

 
18 July 2000 

 


